
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello again and welcome to those who have just joined our class. We 

all hope you had a wonderful summer. We are very excited and 

looking forward to the new academic year ahead. The children have 

settled into their new classroom and new routines over the last week 

amazingly. We are all so very proud.  

Teacher: Molly Arrowsmith 

Teaching assistant: Kameliya 

Teaching assistant: Olivia 

Our topic this half term is Me and my family. We will be focusing on 

the children and their family’s/ people special to them. The features 

of each child and what makes each one of them so special and unique.  

In Literacy, we will be focussing on developing our speaking and 

listening skills. 

In Maths shape space and measure, we are going to be looking at 

prepositions and directions. 

In Maths number, we will be looking at number recognition, counting 

and matching numerals to quantities. 

In PE we will be working on our multi-skills specifically rolling, 

throwing and catching a ball. 

During our Muddy Monday session in Forest School we will be 

making a mud face, creating and Autumn collage and practicing 

some of our Maths skills in this outdoor area. 

 



Things to know-  

 

 

A staff member from Willow Class will write in the daily diaries about how the children have been 

throughout the day and our daily activities. If you need to contact a staff member in Holly class 

please call or email the office (office@rigbyhall.worcs.sch.uk) and they will forward this to us. 


